
What is changing 
The Indico platform will begin phasing in the use of federated logins for Indico account access. This 
means that Indico accounts not linked to a federated identity through InCommon and its partner 
federations in eduGain will lose access after the final phase of this migration. Users of those 
accounts will need to migrate to a new federated account with an email address that is verified by an 
appropriate institution. 

Transition overview 
The transition to federated logins will be implemented in three phases. The first phase will be adding 
a "Federated authentication" option to the Indico login page. Once selected, users will be able to 
choose a Federated authentication source to authenticate to Indico. Upon successful authentication, 
an email address search is performed and Indico will prompt the user to link their accounts if a User 
profile match is found.    
  
The second phase will be disabling new Local accounts from being created. Users will still be able to 
log in using their existing Local account during this phase, but they should migrate to using 
Federated authentication as soon as possible.  
   
The final phase will be disabling Local account logins from the login page. Users will only be able to 
authenticate using a Federated authentication source. 
 
Make sure you are logged into Indico,  
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